From: Richard Graham
To: Drax Re-power

Subject: FW: Adequacy of Consultation request

**Date:** 18 June 2018 07:49:20

Attachments: image001.jpg

Adequacy of Consultation Request.pdf

### Dear Sir/Madam

I can confirm that this Authority does not wish to comment or raise any objection to the consultation carried out.

## Regards

#### Richard Graham

Richard Graham

**Head of Development Management** 



Direct: 01969 652302 Switchboard: 0300 456 0030

Website Faceb

Facebook

Twitter

Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority Yoredale | Bainbridge | Leyburn | DL8 3EL

From: Karen Banks On Behalf Of Planning

Sent: 15 June 2018 14:23 To: Richard Graham

Subject: FW: Adequacy of Consultation request

From: Drax Re-power [mailto:DraxRe-power@pins.gsi.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 15 June 2018 14:16

Subject: Adequacy of Consultation request

#### Dear sir or madam,

The Planning Inspectorate send an adequacy of consultation request to your council on the 30 of May 2018 requesting a response by the 13 of June 2018. As the Inspectorate haven't had a response from your council we have extended the deadline to midnight Tuesday 19 of June 2018 to allow you to submit your comments.

#### Kind regards

The Drax Re-power project team.

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1

6PN

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: <a href="https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/">https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/</a> (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

## Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

\*

# Warning

This email and any attachments may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. They are intended solely for the named recipient(s), and must not be used by, or copied or disclosed to, any other persons. If you are not an intended recipient please accept our apologies, contact us to let us know the email has gone astray, and then delete it. Unauthorised copying, distribution or disclosure is prohibited and may be unlawful. Unless otherwise indicated, copyright in the email and all attachments belong to the Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority. Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects that might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage arising out of any malicious software, virus or other defect

Scanned by Fusemail.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

\_\_\_\_\_